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December 2023

THANK YOU!

As the White’s Creek Marina Board (WCMB) prepares for the upcoming 
reconstruction, we would like to thank our marina community for responding to the 
call to remove their vessels by the close of the 2023 board season. Happy Holidays!!

MARINA WORK DAY ON SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2

Please help if you can at the WCM Work Day on Saturday, Dec. 2, beginning at 9 am, 
weather permitting.  From weeding to bumper installation, there are a variety of tasks 
that need to be done. The day’s ending time will depend on the number of helpers 
and how much is accomplished!

SAVE THE DATE

The White’s Creek Marina Annual Meeting will be held at 10 am on Saturday, March 
23, 2024, at the Millville Fire Company Meeting Room, 35554 Atlantic Avenue, 
Millville, DE  19967. The annual meeting materials, which will be mailed in January, 
will include more details with the 2023 annual meeting minutes, 2024 renter 
information forms, proxy materials, and an invoice for the 2024 annual dues. 

 CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS

Volunteers are ALWAYS needed and are much appreciated as this is an all-volunteer 
association. Most importantly, at least one Board member will be stepping down at 
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the end of his term, and slip owners are encouraged to consider running for 2024-
2025 Board positions which will be voted on at the annual meeting in March. The 
WCMB needs you! To explore this opportunity, send a message to: 
whitescreekmarina@gmail.com

UPDATE FROM THE WCMB PRESIDENT

I hope this note finds you well.  It’s hard to believe another boating season is in the 
books as well head into the final phase of the Marina reconstruction.  We learned a 
good bit last year which we intend to apply to this year’s project, Dock D.  As you 
know Dock D is our largest and final phase of the overall Marina reconstruction.  We 
anticipate the barge and equipment arriving in December which should allow 
completion in plenty of time for opening day.  We will provide status updates as we 
progress, along with pictures and more details at the annual meeting.  Please 
remember the Marina will be closed to boating, but we do not anticipate closing the 
promenade to foot traffic.  Thank you for your patience and understanding as we 
embark on the final phase.  See you at the Marina.   Paul Lubold

2023 FINAL SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DUE DECEMBER 15

Many thanks to those who have paid their 2023 Final Special Assessment of $2,200 
per slip for the Reconstruction. Slip owners who have not paid, can download the 
invoice in PDF format from the WCM Website’s Information & Forms webpage 
 <https://whitescreekmarina-de.com/information-%26-forms>. Please be aware that 
there is a $330 per slip late fee for payments postmarked after the Dec. 15th 
deadline.
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